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Head’s Hello, 

Welcome back to the second part of our Autumn Term. Parent evenings are taking place next 

week. Please do make an appointment on the sign-up sheets. If you cannot make one of the 

allotted times do not worry, your class teacher can be flexible and see you another time. We 

welcome back Ms Osborne next week, who is now feeling much better after her surgery. She will 

be joining Mr Chorlton for Willow parents evenings. Mr Chorlton will then work closely with Mrs 

Naylor and Maple class in the next few weeks until she begins her maternity leave on the 30th of 

November.  

To try and improve traffic congestion at drop off time, the Lostwithiel School walking bus is now 

leaving the community centre daily. Mrs Charnock, who works in year 6, will be there from 8:30 

am every morning and will leave at 8:45 am to come to school. Mrs Charnock will be accompa-

nied by both staff members and parent volunteers on a two week rota. Thank you to all staff and 

parents who have made this possible.  

Thank you to the Lostwithiel School Association for organising the Halloween Dress up day.  A 

spooky and exciting time was had by all.  

Thanks 

Natalie Simmonds 

Star Learners 

Apple - Taylor Casling & Holly Ladyman 

 Cherry - Lois Maclennan & Ruben Van de Velde 

Willow  -  Lulu Kriskovic & Raffy Bond 

Beech - Hollie Strike & Ben Facey 

Maple— Lily Yates & Ronnie Colledge 

Conkers—Ella Cornish & Molly Strafford 

Flu Vaccinations 

Children in Years 1,2 and 3 are scheduled to receive a nasal spray flu vaccina-

tion in school on Friday 11th November. Vaccines for children in Cornwall are 

from this year to take place in school , rather than GP Surgeries as this is 

deemed to be the most efficient way to ensure your child is protected and to 

deal with poor take-up. Consent Forms have been sent home which  provide 

more information about the vaccination programme. All consent forms are to 

be returned to the school even if your child is not having the vaccination . 
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Club News 

The following teacher led clubs 

will not be running next week due 

to parents evenings taking place. 

Table tennis, Netball, Football 

and Healthy Schools. Planned 

matches and the other clubs will 

be running as normal. 

Parents’ Evening 

Teacher and parent consulta-

tions will be taking place dur-

ing the week commencing 7th 

November. Please contact 

your child’s teacher directly to 

book an appointment. 

Beech Class Trip 

Thank you to all those Beech Class parents who gave a voluntary 

contribution towards the Class Trip to St Michael’s Mount. If you 

would like to contribute towards the cost of the trip for your 

child and have not yet done so you can still pay via Parent pay 

selecting the Beech Class Trip option. If you have any queries   

regarding payment please contact the school office. 

LSA Christmas Card Project 
 

Children will be bringing home a Christmas Card they have designed. If 

you would like to order your child’s card, payment is by cash or cheque. 

Cheques are payable to Lostwithiel School Association. Payments should 

be in an envelope  with your child’s name and class on front written on 

the front. Orders must be returned to the Class Teacher by Wednesday 

9th November. 

Remembrance Day  

Children will have an opportunity to purchase poppies and other 
remembrance day related items during next week. All donations 

received will be  in aid of The Royal British Legion.  


